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30 September 2024
Dear Parents of Y5/6 Choir Children 

URGENT REMINDER - Y5/6 SENIOR CHOIR 2024-2025 – YOUNG VOICES – FRIDAY 28 FEBRUARY 2025 – RESORTS WORLD ARENA - BIRMINGHAM

If your child isn’t going to Young Voices – please ignore this letter.

Thank you so much to all the parents who have signed up to the Young Voices Music Room so far. I can see all your orders, and this is really helpful!

This is a reminder to encourage you, if you haven’t already, to sign up to the Music Room for Young Voices. Only about half of our parents have done so. By signing up you have access to the portal where you can purchase your t-shirt and ticket orders. You will also gain access to the important lyric and dance videos for your children to practise. Please use our unique parent code below to gain access.

https://yvmusicroom.com/auth/parent/register-referral?code=NDM5MC8xNzI3NzA0ODE2

Young Voices will inform me when they are processing all the online orders. I'm not sure when that will be, but it will be very soon.

If you are having difficulties accessing the videos, Young Voices have informed me that they work on the Firefox web browser

I have attached a paper order form for t-shirts and tickets if you are unable to gain access to the portal or you don't have access to technology. Again, this needs to be done very soon to ensure we have enough processing time for you get the tickets you need because they sell out extremely quickly. THE DEADLINE IS 7 OCTOBER!

If your child would like to go to Young Voices, but haven’t signed up yet, there is still time but the deadline for sign up will be 3 OCTOBER.  I have attached the original letter with the information and permission slip.

Please get in touch with me via enquiries@malcolmsargent.lincs.sch.uk if you have any questions and I will do my very best to assist you.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Vicki Mills
Music Subject Leader
Choir Leader
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